
   
 

EARLY RELEASE OF STAFF REPORT 
FOR THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

OF APRIL 5, 2011  
 
 

The following staff report is being release in advance of the normal packet 
distribution: 

 
 

Presentation of Information Regarding Employee Compensation and Receipt of 
Public Comment Relating to Upcoming Contract Negotiations with Safety Units   

City of Menlo Park (Staff Report #11-049) 
 

 
THE NEXT REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING IS 

April 5, 2011 
 

 
This Notice is posted in Accordance with Government Code Section 54954.2(a) or Section 54956. 

(Date Posted: 03/29/2011) 
 

 
To check for updates or the final agenda for a particular meeting, please call the City Manager’s 
Office (650) 330-6610 or the City Clerk at (650) 330-6620.  Final agendas and staff reports are 
available online at Menlo Park - City Council  as of 5:30 p.m. the Thursday preceding the 
meeting. 


